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BEKENDMAKING AAN DE SCHEEPVAART 
IJmond Noordzeekanaalgebied 

Centraal Nautisch Beheer 
 
 
Basijn nr:  30/2022         Amsterdam, 9 juni 2022 

 
Subject: mooring ban waiting area inland shipping Afrikahaven west 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area announces the following: 
 
In the period from 13 June 2022 to 13 December 2022, a mooring prohibition applies at the waiting area 
for inland vessels at the Afrikahaven west in Amsterdam (AK WPW). 
This mooring prohibition is indicated by means of traffic sign A5 from appendix 7 of the BPR. 
Mooring at the berth is prohibited by decree CNB/2022/024: 
 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/aankondiging/besluit-afmeerverbod-wachtplaats-binnenvaart-
afrikahaven-west 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 

Master, 

 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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Bijlage 1: tijdelijke situatie Afrikahaven west 
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